



Dear C-PAC Family, Friends and Supporters;

It is with deep sadness that I write to inform you that C-PAC Co-Founder, Denys Vaughn Cook passed away yesterday morning (March 11).

Denys was a pillar of the DMV community, and the national Caribbean Diaspora community. He was a dedicated member of C-PAC. He served as Vice Chair for Finance, and as a member of the Board of Advisors. He was passionate that the political voice of the Caribbean-American Diaspora be heard. And, to that end, he was generous with both his time and his financial resources. We are grateful for Denys' contributions to C-PAC and the Caribbean-American community. And we will find a way to keep his memory alive.

We offer our heartfelt condolences to his family; they are in our thoughts and prayers. We will share details of the family's funeral arrangements as soon as they become available.

Dr. Goulda Downer

Chair, C-PAC